Department of City Developement
Attention: John Hyslop

809 N. Broadway 2™ Floor
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202

RE: Requesting Minor Modification Development for Temporary Occupancy Permit
Dear Mr. Hyslop,

It has come to my attention that the location of 8910 N. Michele St. in Milwaukee,
Wisconsin is not for a religious facility.

However, 1 am writing to request a temporary occupancy permit - minor modification, as
we do not yet have a place to worship. Our ministry name is: Shekinah Rain Ministries,
Inc. Our location is in the lower level of 8910 N. Michele. Milwaukee, and Wisconsin.

We currently hold Sunday services at 11:30 am -1:30 pm weekly. The purpose for our
meeting is for religious purposes only. :

We can accommodate up to 45 people comfortably. Our congregation consists of people
in our community such as tenants of the building, local neighborhoods, and people from
as far as the south side of Milwaukee.

We provide counseling for sexual abuse victims, marriage counseling, youth intervention
by information, and counseling.

Our church has been at this location since May 1% 2005, until the present. We would like
to meet at our current location until we are able to find a building zoned for a reli gious
facility. I spoke to Vanessa Koster, who referred me to you, and informed that T would
possibly be able to hold temporary services up until March of 2006,

We are willing to co-operate with the city development regarding occupancy permits, or
any other changes we may need to make during that time. I hope that the information
provided in this letter will help you in your decision making process.

Sincerely; N
Poster M Oguz\W

Pastor Sharon D. Walker
Shekinah Rain Ministries




